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Huckleberry Orchard Visit 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In Early Years, our Topic in Term 5 is all about animals and habitats. To further enhance the children’s 

understanding of animal habitats, identifying, naming and sorting animals by their homes and describing 

animal features, we would like to take Year R on a trip to Huckleberry Orchard on Tuesday 7th May 2024 for 

Miss Iles’ Class and Thursday 9th May for Miss Boatfield’s Class. These are morning visits only. The children 

will be able to encounter miniature farm animals; stroke, groom, walk and feed them. 

 

The total price of the trip is £25 per child. This includes the cost of the coach journey and private use of the 

centre. If we do not receive enough funds, we will have to regrettably cancel the event. 

 

On the day of the trip, your child will need to wear school uniform and arrive to school as normal at 8:45am. 

We will be leaving school after registration and returning by 1.00pm to allow for the usual collection 

procedure. The children can wear comfortable clothing e.g. wellington boots and jogging bottoms but MUST 

wear their school jumper. They will NOT need any spending money for the trip. The children will need to bring 

a drink bottle, sun hat if warm and a light weight waterproof coat. 

 

Children require a packed lunch on this day. All children in Early Years are entitled to a free lunch. If you would 

like for one to be provided for your child please click on this link to pre-order (This will close Wednesday 1st 

May) https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XTYX37L. Alternatively, they can bring their own packed lunch.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting visit, please register on Arbor where payment can also 

be made. This must be completed by 1st May 2024. 

 

We require some parent volunteers to help with the trip. This will involve supporting a small group of children 

throughout the morning session. If you would like to put your name forward to help, please speak to a 

member of the Early Years team. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak a member of the Early Years team. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The Early Years Team 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XTYX37L

